
Pacific South Judging Center COVID-19 Exhibitor Protocol 

 

Exhibitors are requested to review and adhere to the following protocols when desiring 

to have plants judged in the Pacific South Judging Center during the time that COVID-

19 is a health concern.  This is to keep exhibitors and judges safe. 

 

Exhibitors, if the answer to any of the following questions is yes, please do not come to 

the judging site: 

 Have they been advised by a medical professional to quarantine during the past 14 

days? 

 Have they had contact in the last week with anyone who has been ill or documented 

to be positive for COVID? 

 Do they have any of the following recognized symptoms (Fever, dry cough, 
tiredness, loss of taste or smell, headaches, sore throat, diarrhea) 

 

Upon arrival at the judging site, exhibitors will have their temperature taken.  Any person 

with a temperature greater than 99.5 Degrees F will be asked to return home and not 

participate or leave plants for judging. 

Face coverings are mandatory.   

Maintaining social distances will be required. 

 

Exhibitors should bring plants to the judging site at least 30 minutes before Judging is 

scheduled to start to minimize the number of people in the plant staging area (if judging 

is at 10:00 am, then plants should be entered by 9:30 am). 

 

Because of the need to maintain a 6’ minimum distancing, observation of the judging 

session may not be possible due to space limitations. 

 

Exhibitors will be able to retrieve their plants after the judging has been completed from 

the plant staging area. 

 

Plants that have been granted awards will need to be photographed and described 

which may take some additional time after judging has been completed.  Please be 

patient with the judging process.  We want to take the best care of your plants. 

 

 

 


